From: Ludmilla Iyavoo [Ludmilla.lyavoo@enfield.gov.uk]
Sent: 25 April 2018 16:40

To: Lorraine Cordell

Cc: Lemmy Nwabuisi

Subject: RE: Simon cordell [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Classification: OFFICIAL

Mrs Cordell,

Just to clarify, you are mentioning that the Council should copy you to all correspondence it sends to your son
Simon Cordell.

Your request raised earlier today relates to a committal application which we lodged in the Edmonton County
Court on 20.04.2018. However the service of that document was effected by the Court and not the Council.
Therefore as far as we are concerned the committal application was duly served upon Simon Cordell as it was
sent by the Court on the address recorded against their system.

You are welcome to raise the issue of service at the committal hearing but our view is that your email of today
acknowledges the fact that your son has been received and therefore has been served with the committal
application and secondly this application was sealed and served by the Edmonton County Court.

Kind regards,
Ludmilla lyavoo
Solicitor
Corporate Team
Legal Services
Enfield Council
Silver Street
Enfield EN1 3XY

DX 90615 Enfield 1

Telephone: 020 8379 8323
Fax: 020 8379 6492

Enfield Council is committed to serving the whole borough fairly, delivering excellent services and building
strong communities.
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As above please feel free to ask for more details regading the walk and for donations for this worthy cause
please go to - https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/LondonBoroughofEnfield18
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